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The Directive 2011/65/EU of the European Union on the restriction and use of certain hazardous substances in electrical 
and electronic equipment (RoHS), is implemented in Germany by the ElektroStoffVerordnung (ElektroStoffV).

botek Präzisionsbohrtechnik GmbH hereby declares that our products are produced in conformity with RoHS. 
Should exemptions be used, we will point this out unsolicited and separately for each product. 
The legal adjustments to the technical progress will be followed.
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